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A study of “the hypocrisy of the game, capitalism, activism (a la
Kaepernick), disrespect to female athletes, and who benefits from
sports the most” (Electric Lit). Part play-by-play, part op-ed, The
Game Is Not a Game is an illuminating and unflinching examination of
the good and evil in the sports industry. Liberating and provocative,
with sharp wit and generous humor, Jackson’s essays explore the role
that sports plays in American society and the hypocritical standards
by which the athletes are often judged. The Game Is Not a Game is
distinctly intended to challenge accepted ideology and to push the
boundaries of mainstream sports media beyond the comfort zone.
Chapters expose “Our Miseducation of LeBron James,” “#ThemToo: The
UnRespected Worth of the Woman Athlete,” the duplicity of the NFL in
its treatment of Colin Kaepernick and the anthem protests, the
cultural bias of analytics, and the power of social activism versus
the power and politics of professional sports ownership—all from the
sharp, savvy, and self-critical perspective of one of the leading
voices for social justice in sports media. “Bristles with bracing and
brutal insights that take no tea for the fever and offer no discount
on truth or justice . . . an instant classic that reckons with the
factors that make sports possible, and at the same time wrestles with
the forces that make protest in sports necessary. The Game Is Not a
Game is intersectional cultural analysis at its best!” —Michael Eric
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Dyson, New York Times bestselling author “Jackson’s work is not about
scores; rather, he stresses that sports are a self-contained microcosm
of society at large. A thought-provoking, unfailingly insightful
book.” —Booklist

The Game is Not a Game
"Traces the life of one of the most legendary basketball players in
the history of the sport, drawing upon interviews with Jordan's
friends, family, and teammates, and following his career from college
to the NBA."--Provide by publisher.

The Comic Book Story of Basketball
How math can be used to improve performance and predict outcomes in
professional sports Mathletics is a remarkably entertaining book that
shows readers how to use simple mathematics to analyze a range of
statistical and probability-related questions in professional
baseball, basketball, and football, and in sports gambling. How does
professional baseball evaluate hitters? Is a singles hitter like Wade
Boggs more valuable than a power hitter like David Ortiz? Should NFL
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teams pass or run more often on first downs? Could professional
basketball have used statistics to expose the crooked referee Tim
Donaghy? Does money buy performance in professional sports? In
Mathletics, Wayne Winston describes the mathematical methods that top
coaches and managers use to evaluate players and improve team
performance, and gives math enthusiasts the practical tools they need
to enhance their understanding and enjoyment of their favorite
sports—and maybe even gain the outside edge to winning bets.
Mathletics blends fun math problems with sports stories of actual
games, teams, and players, along with personal anecdotes from
Winston's work as a sports consultant. Winston uses easy-to-read
tables and illustrations to illuminate the techniques and ideas he
presents, and all the necessary math concepts—such as arithmetic,
basic statistics and probability, and Monte Carlo simulations—are
fully explained in the examples. After reading Mathletics, you will
understand why baseball teams should almost never bunt, why football
overtime systems are unfair, why points, rebounds, and assists aren't
enough to determine who's the NBA's best player—and much, much more.
In a new epilogue, Winston discusses the stats and numerical analysis
behind some recent sporting events, such as how the Dallas Mavericks
used analytics to become the 2011 NBA champions.
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The Rap Year Book
*Rivaling the nonfiction works of Steve Sheinkin and Daniel James
Brown's The Boys in the Boat.Even readers who don't appreciate sports
will find this story a page-turner. --School Library Connection,
starred review *A must for all library collections. --Booklist,
starred review Winner of the 2020 AJL Sidney Taylor Honor! From the
New York Times bestselling author of Strong Inside comes the
remarkable true story of the birth of Olympic basketball at the 1936
Summer Games in Hitler's Germany. Perfect for fans of The Boys in the
Boat and Unbroken. On a scorching hot day in July 1936, thousands of
people cheered as the U.S. Olympic teams boarded the S.S. Manhattan,
bound for Berlin. Among the athletes were the 14 players representing
the first-ever U.S. Olympic basketball team. As thousands of
supporters waved American flags on the docks, it was easy to miss the
one courageous man holding a BOYCOTT NAZI GERMANY sign. But it was too
late for a boycott now; the ship had already left the harbor. 1936 was
a turbulent time in world history. Adolf Hitler had gained power in
Germany three years earlier. Jewish people and political opponents of
the Nazis were the targets of vicious mistreatment, yet were unaware
of the horrors that awaited them in the coming years. But the
Olympians on board the S.S. Manhattan and other international visitors
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wouldn't see any signs of trouble in Berlin. Streets were swept,
storefronts were painted, and every German citizen greeted them with a
smile. Like a movie set, it was all just a facade, meant to distract
from the terrible things happening behind the scenes. This is the
incredible true story of basketball, from its invention by James
Naismith in Springfield, Massachusetts, in 1891, to the sport's
Olympic debut in Berlin and the eclectic mix of people, events and
propaganda on both sides of the Atlantic that made it all possible.
Includes photos throughout, a Who's-Who of the 1936 Olympics,
bibliography, and index. Praise for Games of Deception A 2020 ALA
Notable Children's Book! A 2020 CBC Notable Social Studies Book!
Maraniss does a great job of blending basketball action with the
horror of Hitler's Berlin to bring this fascinating, frightening, youcan't-make-this-stuff-up moment in history to life. -Steve Sheinkin,
New York Times bestselling author of Bomb and Undefeated I was blown
away by Games of Deception.It's a fascinating, fast-paced, wellreasoned, and well-written account of the hidden-in-plain-sight
horrors and atrocities that underpinned sports, politics, and
propaganda in the United States and Germany. This is an important
read. -Susan Campbell Bartoletti, Newbery Honor winning author of
Hitler Youth A richly reported and stylishly told reminder how, when
you scratch at a sports story, the real world often lurks just
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beneath. --Alexander Wolff, New York Times bestselling author of The
Audacity of Hoop: Basketball and the Age of Obama An insightful,
gripping account of basketball and bias. --Kirkus Reviews An exciting
and overlooked slice of history. --School Library Journal

Letters to a Young Mormon
The history of basketball has always belonged to champions like the
Celtics, the Lakers, and the Bulls. Yet the game's history cuts much
deeper than that. The bottom line, the record books and retired
jerseys, can never fully do justice to this wild, chaotic, and
energetic game. In between the championships, there's the sight of
Earl Monroe, spinning and cajoling his way to every corner of the
court; or Allen Iverson, driving headlong into players twice his size.
The real history of the game is not its championships, which are
indisputable, but the personalities of its heroes, which are, at
least, undisputed. It's in the larger-than-life pathos of Wilt, the
secret ties that bind Larry Bird to the flashy ABA, and Michael Jordan
when he flew a little too high. From the prehistoric teachings of Dr.
James Naismith to pioneering superstars such as LeBron James and Kevin
Durant, you'll never see roundball the same way again.
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The Jordan Rules
Provides guidelines and examples for handling research, outlining,
spelling, punctuation, formatting, and documentation.

Basketball (and Other Things)
Former NBA star and Presidential Medal of Freedom recipient Kareem
Abdul-Jabbar explores his 50-year friendship with Coach John Wooden,
one of the most enduring and meaningful relationships in sports
history. When future NBA legend Kareem Abdul-Jabbar was still an
18-year-old high school basketball prospect from New York City named
Lew Alcindor, he accepted a scholarship from UCLA largely on the
strength of Coach John Wooden's reputation as a winner. It turned out
to be the right choice, as Alcindor and his teammates won an
unprecedented three NCAA championship titles. But it also marked the
beginning of one of the most extraordinary and enduring friendships in
the history of sports. In Coach Wooden and Me, Abdul-Jabbar reveals
the inspirational story of how his bond with John Wooden evolved from
a history-making coach-player mentorship into a deep and genuine
friendship that transcended sports, shaped the course of both men's
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lives, and lasted for half a century. Coach Wooden and Me is a
stirring tribute to the subtle but profound influence that Wooden had
on Kareem as a player, and then as a person, as they began to share
their cultural, religious, and family values while facing some of
life's biggest obstacles. From his first day of practice, when the
players were taught the importance of putting on their athletic socks
properly; to gradually absorbing the sublime wisdom of Coach Wooden's
now famous "Pyramid of Success"; to learning to cope with the ugly
racism that confronted black athletes during the turbulent Civil
Rights era as well as losing loved ones, Abdul-Jabbar fondly recalls
how Coach Wooden's fatherly guidance not only paved the way for his
unmatched professional success but also made possible a lifetime of
personal fulfillment. Full of intimate, never-before-published details
and delivered with the warmth and erudition of a grateful student who
has learned his lessons well, Coach Wooden and Me is at once a
celebration of the unique philosophical outlook of college
basketball's most storied coach and a moving testament to the allconquering power of friendship. Instant New York Times and USA Today
Bestseller President Barack Obama's Favorite Book of 2017 A Boston
Globe and Huffington Post Best Book of 2017 Pick

NBA 75
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From the editors of Sports Illustrated Kids comes The Big Book of Who:
Basketball, a 128-page collection of basketball's brightest stars,
past and present. Profiles, facts and stats will bring the best
players in pro basketball history to life with all of the classic
touches that Sports Illustrated Kids is famous for--terrific, ageappropriate writing and exciting sports photography. Court greats from
Lebron James to Michael Jordan, Candace Parker to Allen Iverson, Shaq
to Magic Johnson, will be profiled. Written in a fun question and
answer format, kids will be able to stump their friends. The Big Book
of Who: Basketball is a book young sports fans will return to again
and again as a lively, exciting resource.

Movies (And Other Things)
In 1985, Nike released Michael Jordan’s first sneaker, the Air Jordan
1, and sneaker culture was born. Now thousands of people wait in line
at Supreme, and companies throw millions of dollars at LeBron James to
keep him in their marketing plans. The trend that saw steady growth
for decades with the emergence of sports, hip-hop, and sportswear
advertising has exploded into a phenomenon. And no one has watched
that phenomenon more closely than Complex. Sneaker of the Year
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explores the past 35 years of sneaker culture with the expertise,
authority, and passion that only Complex can offer. With vibrant
photographs and illustrations throughout, as well as input from some
of the sneaker world’s most important voices, this compilation is a
must-have for hypebeasts and sneakerheads everywhere.

All the Things We Never Knew
The Rap Year Book takes readers on a journey that begins in 1979,
widely regarded as the moment rap became recognized as part of the
cultural and musical landscape, and comes right up to the present.
Shea Serrano deftly pays homage to the most important song of each
year. Serrano also examines the most important moments that surround
the history and culture of rap music--from artists' backgrounds to
issues of race, the rise of hip-hop, and the struggles among its major
players--both personal and professional. Covering East Coast and West
Coast, famous rapper feuds, chart toppers, and show stoppers, The Rap
Year Book is an in-depth look at the most influential genre of music
to come out of the last generation. Complete with infographics, lyric
maps, hilarious and informative footnotes, portraits of the artists,
and short essays by other prominent music writers, The Rap Year Book
is both a narrative and illustrated guide to the most iconic and
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influential rap songs ever created.

Getting Things Done
"Gary Pluff has put together a great manual for basketball players
12-to-18 who want to get better. The A-Z Basketball Book is a great
read for those interested in learning more about the game and becoming
improved players." Jim Boeheim, Head Coach Syracuse Men's Basketball
The A-Z Basketball Book is for all players, from age 12 to 18, that
want to know what it takes to excel at the great game of basketball.
Developed from a lifetime of coaching, playing, and studying, this
comprehensive book condenses all the wisdom of the game down into an
easy-to-read A to Z format. Meant to be read over and over again, the
book will help young players elevate their game by increasing their
knowledge and insight of the sport.

Fast Break to Line Break
A middle-grade novel in verse follows the experiences of twin
basketball stars Josh and Jordan, who struggle with challenges on and
off the court while their father ignores his declining health. 20,000
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first printing.

Sprawlball
"Presents basketball, and especially pickup basketball, as a text of
the political, social, and economic struggles of black men in the
United States" --

Complex Presents: Sneaker of the Year
A course text and self-study tool for advanced learners of English for
academic purposes.

Games of Deception
An opinionated tour of the past, present, and future of pro
basketball, written by ESPN's "Sports Guy" columnist, shares insights
on everything from major NBA events and underrated players to how Hall
of Famers should be selected.

Open Look
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A thoughtful, entertaining memoir about one of Canada’s most decorated
basketball stars, his love of the sport, and the rise of basketball in
Canada. As a child growing up in Niagara Falls, Ontario, Jay Triano
did what everyone else in the city did on Friday nights: he went to
watch basketball. Along with dozens of other fans, Jay and his family
would crowd into the gymnasium of the local high school. Of all the
places in the world, Jay only ever wanted to be courtside, surrounded
by the game he loved with the roar of the crowd behind him. Jay never
lost that passion for the game. A talented basketball player, Jay
competed at the highest levels of the sport. He broke school records,
traveled the world with the national team, and twice played against
some of basketball’s biggest stars at the Olympics, all in the hopes
of one day becoming a professional athlete. But the road wasn’t always
smooth. Basketball was in its infancy in Canada, and Jay’s options
were limited. Jack Donohue, the imposing forefather of the national
game in Canada, held the fortunes of many players in his hands, and he
tested the mettle of those around him. Throughout it all, Jay’s love
of the sport drove him onward. As Jay matured, so too did the game of
basketball in Canada, from humble origins in quiet communities to
international competitions and the peak of the professional game.
Along the way, Jay drew inspiration from the remarkable people in his
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life. When he was playing at university, Jay’s trainer was a young man
named Terry Fox, who showed Jay the true meanings of discipline,
gratitude, and giving back. Years later, when Jay was coaching Olympic
and NBA teams, it was those same lessons that helped him realize that
he wasn’t just shaping athletes; he was shaping a new generation. Told
with honesty, warmth, and passion, Jay Triano’s story is an uplifting
reminder of what it means to love a sport and a country.

Mathletics
Are top scorers really the most valuable players? Are games decided in
the final few minutes? Does the team with the best player usually
win?Thinking Basketball challenges a number of common beliefs about
the game by taking a deep dive into the patterns and history of the
NBA. Explore how certain myths arose while using our own cognition as
a window into the game's popular narratives. New basketball concepts
are introduced, such as power plays, portability and why the best
player shouldn't always shoot. Discover how the box score can be
misleading, why "closers" are overrated and how the outcome of a game
fundamentally alters our memory. Behavioral economics, traffic
paradoxes and other metaphors highlight this thought-provoking insight
into the NBA and our own thinking. A must-read for any basketball fan
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-- you'll never view the sport, and maybe the world, the same again.

Jump for Joy
The New York Times Bestseller, Now in eBook Format and Updated With a
New Introduction This is the 20th anniversary of the explosive
bestseller that changed the way the world viewed one of the greatest
athletes in history, revealing for the first time Michael Jordan's
relentless drive to win anything and everything, at any cost. NBA Hall
of Fame columnist Sam Smith had unlimited access to the team and its
players during their championship 1991-92 season, which he details in
the new introduction, along with candid revelations about his sources,
and the reaction from Michael, his teammates, the media, and the fans
when the book blasted onto the bestseller lists in 1992 (where it
stayed for three months). With more than a million copies in print,
and just published for the first time in eBook format, The Jordan
Rules remains the ultimate inside look at one of the most legendary
teams in sports history.

Michael Jordan
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Is your workload overwhelming? Does it just keep mounting up while
your stress levels reach fever pitch? In Getting Things Done David
Allen teaches you how to keep a clear head, relax and organise your
thoughts while implementing the methods that he has introduced at
organisations like Microsoft, Lockheed and the US Department of
Justice: Learn the 'do it, delegate it, defer it, drop it' principle
to empty your in-tray. Handle e-mail, paperwork and unexpected demands
in a system of self-management. Plan and progress projects. Reasses
goals and stay focused. Apply the two minute rule when deciding what
to do now and what to defer. Overcome feelings of anxiety and being
overwhelmed. With clear and specific methods and advice, David Allen's
tried and trusted formula for business efficiency could transform the
way you operate and your experience of work.

The Crossover
This is an exploration of the outburst of cultural exuberance that
swept African America during the late 1930s. Tracing the path of one
symbolic gesture - the jump - across cultural and disciplinary
boundaries, this book provides a unique, political, intellectual and
artistic analysis of the years preseding World War II.
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When the Game Was Ours
#1 New York Times Bestseller From the mind of basketball legend and
Academy Award–winning storyteller Kobe Bryant comes this radically
original portrait of five young basketball players, one enlightening
coach, and the awesome transformative power of the game. Filled with
insights about the mental stamina and emotional clarity that peak
performance requires, this is an indispensable story for young
athletes, coaches, educators, and anyone interested in the astonishing
potential of team sports to unlock individual growth. THE GAME WILL
NEVER BE THE SAME Magic doesn’t seem possible for the West Bottom
Badgers. They’re the lowest-ranked basketball team in their league,
and they live in the poorest neighborhood in Dren. Nobody expects them
to succeed at anything. Plus, every kid on the team has secret
struggles of his own. When a new coach named Professor Wizenard
arrives on the first day of training camp, the Badgers can’t explain
the magical-seeming things they see and hear. Every player experiences
unique and strange visions—visions that challenge everything they
thought they knew about basketball, and about their lives and their
secrets off the court. To survive the increasingly intense ordeals of
training, the Badgers will need to take unimaginable risks, learn to
trust their teammates, and confront the darkness within themselves.
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The Magic of Basketball
The most iconic moments and stories of the NBA. In NBA 75,
sportswriter and basketball super fan Dave Zarum tells the story of
the NBA, all 75 years -- from its early barnstorming days to the
multibillion-dollar sports league it is today. Readers are treated to
all the biggest moments and greatest superstars, with over 75 stories
ranging from Jerry West's 33-win streak Lakers, through Jordan's
repeat three-peat Bulls, to Steph Curry and the 73-win Warriors and
beyond. But this retrospective doesn't shy away from the league's
controversies, covering its struggles with racial bigotry, Magic
Johnson's HIV diagnosis, Len Bias' tragic draft-night death and the
cocaine-fuelled late seventies when the Finals were broadcast on tape
delay. Each story is fully illustrated with iconic photos and
accompanied by stat boxes and side stories of some of the
Association's more curious and overlooked moments. Some of the events
covered in NBA 75: 1946: The first professional basketball game
between the New York Knicks and the Toronto Huskies 1969: The
legendary duels between Wilt Chamberlain and Bill Russell 1976: The
merger of the ABA and NBA 1980: The rivalry of Larry Bird and Magic
Johnson 1993: Air Jordan and his Bulls dynasty 2006: Kobe Bryant
scores 81 points 2010: LeBron James makes his Miami decision 2016:
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Steph Curry and the Warriors blow a 3-1 lead to lose the NBA Finals.
NBA 75 is the definitive guide to the history of the NBA -- perfect
for anyone who wants to learn more about the league they love or
simply catch up on what they've been missing. With the 75th
anniversary of the NBA in 2021, now is the perfect time to add it to
your collection.

Black Men on the Blacktop
"An introduction to a variety of ball sports of the summer Olympics,
including field hockey, volleyball, tennis, basketball, and more. Also
explains rules, records, and famous Olympic athletes in each sport."
--Provided by publisher.

Basketball
From the moment these two players took the court on opposing sides,
they engaged in a fierce physical and psychological battle. Their
uncommonly competitive relationship came to symbolize the most
compelling rivalry in the NBA. These were the basketball epics of the
1980s — Celtics vs Lakers, East vs West, physical vs finesse, Old
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School vs Showtime, even white vs black. Each pushed the other to
greatness — together Bird and Johnson collected eight NBA
Championships, six MVP awards and helped save the floundering NBA at
its most critical time. When it started they were bitter rivals, but
along the way they became lifelong friends. With intimate, fly-on-thewall detail, When the Game Was Ours transports readers to this
electric era of basketball and reveals for the first time the inner
workings of two players dead set on besting one another. From the
heady days of trading championships to the darker days of injury and
illness, we come to understand Larry’s obsessive devotion to winning
and how his demons drove him on the court. We hear him talk with
candor about playing through chronic pain and its truly exacting toll.
In Magic we see a young, invincible star struggle with the sting of
defeat, not just as a player but as a team leader. We are there the
moment he learns he’s contracted HIV and hear in his own words how
that devastating news impacted his relationships in basketball and
beyond. But always, in both cases, we see them prevail. A compelling,
up-close-and-personal portrait of basketball’s most inimitable duo,
When the Game Was Ours is a reevaluation of three decades in
counterpoint. It is also a rollicking ride through professional
basketball’s best times.
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The Wizenard Series: Training Camp
Reggie has never felt destined for greatness. He dreams about
basketball brilliance all day and night, but the hard truth is that
he's a benchwarmer for the West Bottom Badgers the worst team in the
league. Even their mysterious new coach, Rolabi Wizenard, can't seem
to help them end their losing streak. Reggie is willing to train
tirelessly to improve his game, but the gym itself seems to be working
against him in magical ways. Before Reggie can become the player he
dreams of being, he must survive the extraordinary trials of practice.

The Saving Life of Christ
For millions of basketball fans in the 1970s, Walt “Clyde” Frazier
defined the word cool. An iconic piece of basketball history and
sports journalism, this meticulously documented account tells the
story of one of the greatest point guards in NBA history and how he
led the Knicks to their only two championships with a style and flair
that was wholly his own. Now, three decades later, Rockin’ Steady is
back with an all-new introduction, afterword, and everything that made
it one of the most unusual sports books of all time.
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The Book of Basketball
An irreverent critique of big-time NCAA basketball by the author of
the popular Club Trillion blog describes how his ambition to become a
doctor was sidelined so that that he could join the elite Buckeyes in
spite of his lesser talents, which rendered him perpetually benched
and ironically scouted by the Harlem Globetrotters.

Big Book of WHO Basketball
#1 New York Times bestseller Who is the greatest dunker of all time?
Which version of the Michael Jordan was the best Michael Jordan? What
is allowed and absolutely not allowed in a game of pickup basketball?
Basketball (and Other Things) presents readers with a whole new set of
pivotal and ridiculous fan disputes from basketball history, providing
arguments and answers, explained with the wit and wisdom that is
unique to Shea Serrano. Serrano breaks down debates that NBA fans
didn’t even know they needed, from the classic (How many years during
his career was Kobe Bryant actually the best player in the league?) to
the fantastical (If you could assign different values to different
shots throughout basketball history, what would they be and why?).
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With incredible art from Arturo Torres, this book is a must-have for
anyone who has ever stayed up late into the night debating
basketball’s greatest moments, what-ifs, stories, and legends, or for
those who are discovering the mythology of basketball for the first
time.

MLA Handbook for Writers of Research Papers
A fast-break history of basketball--from its humble beginnings to its
all-time great players--featuring engaging true tales from the court
and vivid, dynamic illustrations. Whether it's millionaire pros facing
off in an indoor arena full of screaming fans or a lone kid shooting
hoops on an outdoor court, basketball is one of the most popular and
widely played sports in the world. The Comic Book Story of Basketball
gives you courtside seats to the history of hoops. It chronicles the
sport from its beginnings in a YMCA in Massachusetts to its current
status as a beloved international game for men and women of all ages.
Learn the true stories behind the college game, the street game, the
women's game, and the international game, with legendary players and
coaches like Dr. J, Michael Jordan, LeBron James, and Steph Curry
profiled throughout.
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Basketball and Other Ball Sports
"An oral history of basketball"--

Grammar Advantage
"Beautifully illustrated and sharply written, SprawlBall is both a
celebration and a critique of the 3-point shot. If you want to
understand how the modern NBA came to be, you'll need to read this
book." --Nate Silver, editor of fivethirtyeight.com From the leading
expert in the exploding field of basketball analytics, a stunning
infographic decoding of the modern NBA: who shoots where, and how. The
field of basketball analytics has leaped to overdrive thanks to Kirk
Goldsberry, whose visual maps of players, teams, and positions have
helped teams understand who really is the most valuable player at any
position. SprawlBall combines stunning visuals, in-depth analysis,
fun, behind-the-scenes stories and gee-whiz facts to chart a modern
revolution. From the introduction of the 3-point line to today, the
game has changed drastically . . . Now, players like Steph Curry and
Draymond Green are leading the charge. In chapters like "The Geography
of the NBA," "The Interior Minister (Lebron James)," "The Evolution of
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Steph Curry," and "The Investor (James Harden)," Goldsberry explains
why today's on-court product--with its emphasis on shooting, passing,
and spacing--has never been prettier or more democratic. And it's
never been more popular. For fans of Bill Simmons and FreeDarko,
SprawlBall is a bold new vision of the game, presenting an innovative,
cutting-edge look at the sport based on the latest research, as well
as a visual and infographic feast for fans.

Coach Wooden and Me
The celebration of Washington D.C. basketball is long overdue. The
D.C. metro area stands second to none in its contributions to the
game. Countless figures who have had a significant impact on the sport
over the years have roots in the region, including E.B. Henderson, the
first African-American certified to teach public school physical
education, and Earl Lloyd, the first African-American to take the
court in an actual NBA game. The city's Spingarn High School produced
two players – Elgin Baylor and Dave Bing – recognized among the NBA’s
50 greatest at the League’s 50th anniversary celebration. No other
high school in the country can make that claim.These figures and many
others are chronicled in this book, the first-ever comprehensive look
at the great high school players, teams and coaches in the D.C.
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metropolitan area. Based on more than 150 interviews, The Capital of
Basketball is first and foremost a book about basketball. But in
discussing the trends and evolution of the game, McNamara also
uncovers the turmoil in the lives of the players and area residents as
they dealt with prejudice, educational inequities, politics, and the
ways the area has changed through the years.

FreeDarko Presents: The Undisputed Guide to Pro Basketball
History
One dribble, two dribbles, three dribbles, four. One step, two steps,
in the basket, score! When Kayla is first introduced to the game of
basketball, she quickly learns that there is more to the sport than
learning how to play. Kayla discovers that basketball is magical, and
gives many gifts along the way! Written in rhyme, this book is
inspired by the true story of a young Canadian girl who used an orange
basketball to live out her dreams. 'The Magic of Basketball!'
encourages children to recognize all of the gifts and opportunities
that sports can provide. It teaches young girls and boys that the
opportunities are endless when you work hard and follow your dreams.
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Don't Put Me In, Coach
This book is composed as a series of letters. The letters are meant
for a young Mormon who is familiar with Mormon life but green in their
faith. I imagined myself writing these letters to my own children and
struggled, in relation to how we talk about things at church, to say
my own piece about what it means to be as a Mormon free, ambitious,
repentant, faithful, informed, prayerful, selfless, hungry, chaste,
and sealed. The letters do little to benchmark a Mormon orthodoxy.
That work belongs to those called to it. Here, my work is personal. I
mean only to address the real beauty and real costs of trying to live
a Mormon life. And I hope only to show something of what it means to
live in a way that refuses to abandon either life or Mormonism.

The Wizenard Series, Season One
"Tamani masterfully bounces and slams two hearts up and down a
shrouded court of first love and revelations." --Rita Williams-Garcia,
National Book Award Finalist and New York Times-bestselling author "A
superb, complex romance full of heart, humor, and unforgettable
characters." --Kirkus (starred review) From the moment Carli and Rex
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first locked eyes on a Texas high school basketball court, they both
knew it was destiny. But can you truly love someone else if you don't
love yourself? Acclaimed author Liara Tamani's luminous second novel
explores love, family, heartbreak, betrayal, and the power of healing,
in gorgeous prose that will appeal to readers of Nicola Yoon and
Jacqueline Woodson. A glance was all it took. That kind of connection,
the immediate and raw understanding of another person, just doesn't
come along very often. And as rising stars on their Texas high
schools' respective basketball teams, destined for bright futures in
college and beyond, it seems like a match made in heaven. But Carli
and Rex have secrets. As do their families. Liara Tamani, the author
of the acclaimed Calling My Name, follows two teenagers as they
discover how first love, heartbreak, betrayal, and family can shape
you--for better or for worse. A novel full of pain, joy, healing, and
hope for fans of Elizabeth Acevedo, Jacqueline Woodson, and Jenny Han.
"A beautifully poignant love letter: to a first love, to basketball,
and to that enigmatic bunch we think we know best, only to discover we
don't know at all--family. Tamani's latest is a bright shining star."
--David Arnold, New York Times-bestselling author of Mosquitoland

Rockin' Steady
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A searching consideration of the deeper meanings of the Christian
life.

The Capital of Basketball
INSTANT #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER WALL STREET JOURNAL BESTSELLER
BARNES & NOBLE BESTSELLER AMAZON BESTSELLER "Paging through Serrano's
Movies (and Other Things) is like taking a long drive at night with a
friend; there's that warmth and familiarity where the chat is more
important than the fastest route from Point A to Point BIt's like a
textbook gone right; your attention couldn't wander if it tried." -Elisabeth Egan, New York Times Book Review Shea Serrano is back, and
his new book, Movies (And Other Things), combines the fury of a John
Wick shootout, the sly brilliance of Regina George holding court at a
cafeteria table, and the sheer power of a Denzel monologue, all into
one. Movies (And Other Things) is a book about, quite frankly, movies
(and other things). One of the chapters, for example, answers which
race Kevin Costner was able to white savior the best, because did you
know that he white saviors Mexicans in McFarland, USA, and white
saviors Native Americans in Dances with Wolves, and white saviors
Black people in Black or White, and white saviors the Cleveland Browns
in Draft Day? Another of the chapters, for a second example, answers
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what other high school movie characters would be in Regina George's
circle of friends if we opened up the Mean Girls universe to include
other movies (Johnny Lawrence is temporarily in, Claire from The
Breakfast Club is in, Ferris Bueller is out, Isis from Bring It On is
out). Another of the chapters, for a third example, creates a special
version of the Academy Awards specifically for rom-coms, the most
underrated movie genre of all. And another of the chapters, for a
final example, is actually a triple chapter that serves as an NBAstyle draft of the very best and most memorable moments in gangster
movies. Many, many things happen in Movies (And Other Things), some of
which funny, others of which are sad, a few of which are insightful,
and all of which are handled with the type of care and dedication to
the smallest details and pockets of pop culture that only a book by
Shea Serrano can provide.

The A-Z Basketball Book
"It's not every day that I'm blown away by a book about a sports
figure. But MICHAEL JORDAN: THE LIFE, by Roland Lazenby, ranks up
there with the very best: The Boys of Summer by Roger Kahn, Friday
Night Lights by Buzz Bissinger, and Joe DiMaggio by Richard Ben
Cramer. The depth of reporting, his frequent ascent into poetry, and
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his intelligent analysis of the life of this complicated, fascinating
American icon deserve Pulitzer Prize consideration. For the first time
I understand what makes Michael Jordan tick. I was captivated,
fascinated and beguiled from beginning to end." -- Peter Golenbock,
New York Times-bestselling author of George and In the Country of
Brooklyn The definitive biography of a legendary athlete The Shrug.
The Shot. The Flu Game. Michael Jordan is responsible for sublime
moments so ingrained in sports history that they have their own names.
When most people think of him, they think of his beautiful shots with
the game on the line, his body totally in sync with the ball -hitting nothing but net. But for all his greatness, this scion of a
complex family from North Carolina's Coastal Plain has a darker side:
he's a ruthless competitor and a lover of high stakes. There's never
been a biography that encompassed the dual nature of his character and
looked so deeply at Jordan on and off the court -- until now.
Basketball journalist Roland Lazenby spent almost thirty years
covering Michael Jordan's career in college and the pros. He witnessed
Jordan's growth from a skinny rookie to the instantly recognizable
global ambassador for basketball whose business savvy and success have
millions of kids still wanting to be just like Mike. Yet Lazenby also
witnessed the Michael Jordan whose drive and appetite are more
fearsome and more insatiable than any of his fans could begin to know.
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Michael Jordan: The Life explores both sides of his personality to
reveal the fullest, most compelling story of the man who is Michael
Jordan. Lazenby draws on his personal relationships with Jordan's
coaches; countless interviews with Jordan's friends, teammates, and
family members; and interviews with Jordan himself to provide the
first truly definitive study of Michael Jordan: the player, the icon,
and the man.

Thinking Basketball
If baseball is the sport of nostalgic prose, basketball’s movement,
myths, and culture are truly at home in verse. In this extraordinary
collection of essays, poets meditate on what basketball means to them:
how it has changed their perspective on the craft of poetry; how it
informs their sense of language, the body, and human connectedness;
how their love of the sport made a difference in the creation of their
poems and in the lives they live beyond the margins. Walt Whitman saw
the origins of poetry as communal, oral myth making. The same could be
said of basketball, which is the beating heart of so many
neighborhoods and communities in this country and around the world. On
the court and on the page, this “poetry in motion” can be a force of
change and inspiration, leaving devoted fans wonderstruck.
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Michael Jordan
Self LoveL O V E S E L F is an interactive guide for girls all over
the world on the journey to self love. This book is dedicated to every
girl in the world. It provides tips to help gain self love and
acceptance. The main character, Miss.Lola Lakes, shares her story of
finding herself and regaining her self love. Lola also shares stories
of those around her and the obstacles they faced on this journey. Self
LoveL O V E S E L F keeps it real with every step in this crucial
process. It addresses sensitive issues in regards to mental,
emotional, physical, and spiritual health, colorism, body shape, and
hair type biases. Loving yourself is so important. We are all faced
with the challenge of self love throughout our lifetime and this book
is here to help us along the way. Although this book is dedicated to
girls, anyone can learn from it. Everyone should have Self LoveL O V E
S E L F.
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